Sent: 26/11/2019 1:14:34 PM
Subject: Attention Nick Keeler re DA 2019/1104

Hi Nick
RE: 143 Prince Alfred Parade Newport 2106

I live at 2 De Lauret Avenue Newport, my entire living area looks directly over 143 Prince Alfred Parade, Newport

| have looked at the plans for above address and while | have no problems with the additions and swimming pool, as
long as the pump wont be running at night or early hours of the morning,

My only concern is that they may intend planting tall plants or trees - | would like some sort of assurance that this
won't be the case.

We have lived here for over 40 years and have never complained about any extensions renovations etc. and have
lost probably about half the view we originally had - so would really appreciate your help.

Thanks Nick,

Chris Campbell



